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Ann Cole 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2010 11 :29 AM 
To: Bill McNulty 
Cc: Cristina Slaton; Commissioners Advisors; Administrative Assistants - Commission Suite 
Subject: RE: To Docket No. 100001-EI, 100002-EG, 100007-EI, 100009-EI, 080677-EI, 090130-EI, 

100077-EI, 100155-EG, 080203-EI, 080245-EI, 080246-EI, 090494-EI, 060038-EI. 

Thank you for this information, which will be placed in Docket Correspondence - Parties 
and Interested Persons, in Docket Nos. 100001-E1, 100002-EG, 100007-E1, 100009-E1, 080677 
El, 090130-E1, 100077-E1, 100155-EG, 080203-E1, 080245-E1, 080246-E1, 090494-E1, 060038­
E1. 

-----Original Message----­
From: Bill McNulty 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2010 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Cristina Slaton 
Subject: To Docket No. 100001-EI, 
100077-El, 100155-EG, 080203-El, 

11:14 AM 

100002-EG, 
080245-El, 

100007-El, 
080246-E1, 

100009-E1, 
090494-El, 

080677-E1, 
060038-El. 

090130-El, 

Ann, 

1 received a phone call at approximately 1:45 PM yesterday (Thursday, September 2, 2010), 
from Attorney Ken Hoffman of FPL. Mr. Hoffman informed me that the information to be 
conveyed in his call was procedural in nature. He stated that FPL had, earlier that day, 
made filings in all dockets in which FPL was a party and to which Commissioner Skop was 
assigned requesting Commissioner Skop's disqualification from further participation in all 
such dockets. Please place this e-mail in the correspondence side of each of the 
respective dockets. 

Thank You, 
Bi 11 McNul t y 
Chief Advisor to Commissioner Skop 

FPSC, eLK - CORRESPONDENCE 
o AdministraDve4Sd Parties Brr 
. nocUME::NT l''rd.m ~IO 
I)(STRIBU'nON: . 

1 



Page 1 o l  1 1 4  8 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: RE: Docket 100077; DN 02827-10 

Thursday, May 13,2010 8:16 AM 

Thank you, Lisa. Wc will mark them as aparty 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 5:03 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket 100077; DN 02827-10 

Yes they should. Thanks 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 4:34 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: Docket 100077; DN 02827-10 

Hi Lisa, 

I have another one. CLK received the document mentioned above on 4/15/10. FPL's Juno address has been 
included as an interested person in the docket. Please advise if it should be marked as a party of record. Thank 
you for your help. 

Dorothy Meiiosi-i? 
ChicfDcpu/y Cotiimissieri Clci-k 
Florida Pirhlii- Stivirc Cmiitzission 
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written commu~~icalions to or from state officials regarding slate business are public records 
avaliabie to the public and media upon reguest, Your e-mail communicatioons may therefore be subject fo public disclosure. 
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